Jeff & Kathy Allbright

80 Bean Road

469-3487

Permit #2008-54

Map/Lot 104/14

Renovate bath & bedroom

08-05-08
Permit 2008-54, 80 Bean Road. I received a call from the electrician, Walt Smith that the wiring was completed. I did not have a permit for this location. I went over and inspected the work, most of which was already completed. They replaced the tub with a shower and used most of the original plumbing except for a new shower control. A new wall was built with the two new receptacles and was already covered with sheetrock when I got there. They replaced one rotten joist and the flooring. Contractor didn’t know they needed a permit for renovation. I told him to call when it is all finished.


Time 0.6

